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19 October 2023 
 
 
 
 
FCC Letter of Request for Confidentiality 
 
 
Attached to this application are the conclusions for the tests we performed at our US facility related 
to a concern of abnormal spurs on a single RPS-42 system. We spent considerable hours testing 
and analysing the data. We were able to confirm it was an issue isolated to a single unit and is a 
hardware fault.  
 
Given the nature of the test procedure and specific results, RADA Technologies, LLC is 
requesting that the FCC keep the PDF with the test data and results confidential as such 
information is considered competitive sensitive information. Also attached is a more detailed letter 
from our legal team detailing the need for confidentiality. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Reed Tewell 
Director of IT 
Leonardo DRS RADA 
 
20511 Seneca Meadows, 
Suite 100 
Germantown, MD 20876 
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